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From the Editor 

Our inaugural Quarterly of 2012 is a double issue, which enables us to cover the 

subject matter of the Generals’ Quarters in a single printing, rather than spreading 

it across two or more issues. We will return to our regular format for the remain-

ing two issues of this year. Thanks to Mike Bertram for organizing the old photos 

of the quarters and presenting them to the Society at its February meeting earlier 

this year. Mike has also added to his 18th Century Tredyffrin collection on the 

Society’s website. 

At the January meeting, new Society officers were elected. Roger Thorne has 

moved to the position of Chairman, presiding over meetings of the board and 

other behind-the-scenes activities. Our new President is J. Michael Morrison.  

Michael has been interested in local history since his upbringing across the street 

from the King of Prussia Inn. He is the author of two books, King of Prussia, for 

the Images of America series,  and King of Prussia, Then and Now. He also 

chairs our Archive Committee. 

John Senior remains as Vice President, and continues to manage the TEHS web-

site and the digitization of the Quarterlies. Issues are now available on the web-

site from Volume 1 (1937) through Volume 42 (2005), and plans are under way 

to add the more recent volumes. 

Loyd Pakradooni is our new Secretary. Loyd is also a published author, whose 

book Glimpses: A Pictorial History of the Greater Main Line contains many 

wonderful historic photos. Loyd was also instrumental in the production of Excel-

lence that Endures: The First 225 Years of The Episcopal Academy. 

Mary Mayer joins as us Treasurer. Mary works at the Easttown Library and Infor-

mation Center, a reliable source of Society supporters. 

Welcome to our new officers as well as new Society members, and thanks to 

those who have continued to support us into 2012. 
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Cover Descriptions

Front Cover: Clockwise from upper left: General Lafayette; Lafayette’s quarters; General Knox; Knox’s 
quarters. Tim Lander.
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Back Cover: Top, 1908 postcard of Washington’s Headquarters, from the Tredyffrin Easttown Historical 
Society Archives.
Bottom, Washington’s Headquarters on July 4, 2012. Tim Lander.
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